
Dear colleagues, dear partners, dear customers, 

As the International Paris Air Show 2023 comes to an end, I wish to express my sincere 

gratitude on behalf of the management committee of Groupe Europe Handling to all members 

of our team who have contributed to the success of our participation in the 54th edition of the 

International Aeronautics and Space Exhibition. This first experience was a significant step for 

our company, and we are extremely grateful to each and every one of you. 

We have witnessed the exceptional commitment and hard work that you all demonstrated 

throughout the preparation and execution of this major event. Your dedication, professionalism, 

and expertise have been remarkable, and we are proud of the results we achieved together. 

Thanks to your contribution, your skills, and your hard work over these two weeks, we have 

been able to present the services and capabilities of Groupe Europe Handling to an international 

audience composed of industry leaders and eminent professionals. 

We would like to highlight your adaptability and teamwork in the face of the challenges and 

unforeseen circumstances we encountered throughout the exhibition. This was a first for us. 

Understandably, we had apprehensions, questions, uncertainties about the conduct of these 

operations in a novel context but we never doubted the strength of our collective team to 

succeed. 

Your professionalism, your drive, and your ability to adapt quickly were essential to ensure the 

success of our participation. 

We also want to express our deep appreciation to our customers and visitors who took the time 

to come meet us on-site, close to our operations and our employees. Their interest in our 

services and their positive interactions with our team have been a clear validation of our 

expertise and commitment to excellence. 

Lastly, we would like to specially thank GIFAS - the French Aerospace Industries Association 

for their trust, as well as all those who supported our teams behind the scenes. Your 

coordination, logistics, and support greatly contributed to making this experience a success. 

Together, as a team, we made a noticeable entrance at this 54th edition of the International Paris 

Air Show. We can be proud. You can be proud. 

On behalf of the management committee of Groupe Europe Handling, I would like to sincerely 

thank you for your unwavering commitment, your passion, and your dedication. Your valuable 

contribution has allowed us to take this important step and we look forward to continuing to 

write the next chapters of our success together. 

Franck Romand 

CEO 


